Date: March 4, 2021

COMMUNICATION – C14 COUNCIL – March 10, 2021 Committee of the Whole Report No. 8, Item 12

Rene Vlahovic	
	Hwy #27
Kleinhurg Ontar	·io

Canada,

Dear Councilor Tony Carella,

- I am a long-time resident of Kleinburg, since 1965. I have raised my family in Kleinburg and have strong ties to the community.

- I would like to thank you for withdrawing your support of the GTA west Highway.

- Judging by the sizes of the intersections at Kirby Rd and Hwy #27, Nashville Rd. and Hwy # 50 and Weston Rd. and King Sd. Rd. Kleinburg and surrounding areas would be dramatically changed.

- As of last night, other than the Stop The 413 group. I have personally received 693 E mails from I assume residence of the surrounding areas that are happy about the outcome.

- Thank you so much for thinking and protecting your people. Keep up the good work.

Yours truly,

Rene Vlahovic